
 
 
 
 

March 31, 2008 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Coburn 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C.  20510 
 
Dear Senator Coburn: 
 
 This is in response to your February 28, 2008 letter requesting information regarding all 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission continuing earmarks funded in at least three of the last 
five fiscal years, including Fiscal Year 2008.     
 
 The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s annual appropriations for the time period 
identified in your letter did not include any earmarks or continuing earmarks. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
           /RA/ 
 
      Dale E. Klein   
   


